Business Improvement Dastrict
DOWNTOWN MANHATTAN BEACH

May 21, 2014

Bruce Moe

City of Manhattan Beach
1400 Highland Avenue
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Dear Bruce,

The current BID Advisory Board met on May 20, 2014 and would like to recommend the
following downtown business persons for the new BID Advisory Board 20114-2015.

Mike Zislis-President
Ron Koch

Dana McFariand
David Arias

Kevin Barry
Maureen McBride
Julie Hantzarides
Chandra Shaw
David Levin
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Thank you for your assistance and consideration in this matter.

V. Wik

Ron Koch
President-Business Improvement District



